From: John Guthrie

Sent: Saturday, 11 December 2021 11:50 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Cc:

Subject: 351 Barrenjoey Road Newport DA Approval
Categories: DA2020/1756

HI

| am appalled that the DA for the development at 351 Barrenjoey Road has been approved despite the many
objections from the local community. Robertson Road ids a unique area and should be preserved from
development such as the one proposed.

The plan to have the car park entrance in Robertson Road will greatly hinder any opportunity to turn the street into
mall at weekends for local people to enjoy local restaurants in an atmosphere without traffci

The garage entrance should be relocated to Barrenjoey Road and not intrude into the much loved local street.

Council has the opportunity to meet the strong wishes of the Newport community for this development to be
modified in line with the unique village ambience that must not be monstered by developers.

John Guthrie
Local Resident



